
 

 

 
7th June 2024  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers and Year 11 Students  
 
Year 11 Remaining Exams and Revision Sessions 
  
We are down to the last couple of weeks of exams and attached you will find the schedule for the 
remaining revision sessions.  
  
Students will register in their exams and revision sessions. If they need or wish to remain on site, there will 
be supervised study available in the library.  We will continue to review the demand for this and inform 
students of alternative arrangements if needed. 
  
We wish students every success in their remaining exams and look forward to seeing them at the 
barbeque. 
  
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Miss M Ward  
Assistant Headteacher  


